
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – HIGH STATUS 

 

 

 

 
TRSA OFFICES – THURSDAY, 09 APRIL 2020 

 
 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Trainer Mr. G. Searle has notified Thoroughbred 
Racing SA Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at Morphettville 
Parks on Saturday, 5 October 2019, HIGH STATUS underwent a minor throat 
operation. The gelding has accepted to race at Gawler on Monday 13 April 2020.  
 
 
 
 
Sean Callanan 
SENIOR STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
09 April 2020 

 


